
WEST BOROUGH 
Tuesday 24th September 2019 

Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 
Dates for 
September 
24th  PTFA AGM - 7:00pm 
25th   Harvest Assembly in school 
26th   BBC Music Day 
26th   MacMillan Bake Sale after school 
27th  Inset Day - SCHOOL  CLOSED 
30th  9:00am - Drop in session for   
  parents/carers with English as   
  second language 

October 
1st  6:00pm - Drop in session for   
  parents/carers with English as   
  second language 
2nd  Year R Phonics Workshop - 9:00am  
3rd  Year 6 Trip to Maplesden Noakes 
14th  Year R & Year 6 Height & Weight  
  Check 
16th  Damson Class Assembly - 2:30pm 
18th   Proud of You - Reward Event  
18th  Last Day of Term 1  
28th  First Day of Term 2 
28th  Flu immunisations (Years R - 6) 
30th  School Photographs    
  (Change from previous newsletter) 

 

All payments made to the school    
office MUST be in an envelope,  
clearly marked with the child’s 
name and what the payment is 
for.  

The office are unable to accept loose cash and 
will ask you to return with a named envelope.  
Any change will be sent home 
with the child at the end of the 
day. 

We have a red post-box in the 
front lobby for you to use too! 

Headteacher’s Blog 

Well as I write it’s certainly 
feeling more Autumnal! Our 

new children are well and truly settled and we’ve 
made the most of the good weather so far this 
term, with the children having done lots of     
learning outside. This has included some          
wonderful Year 5 Artwork. Children have been 
running their daily mile and also enjoyed using 
the new gym equipment. Please can I ask parents 
to not allow their children on this equipment     

before or after school, thank you.  

As the weather does look very changeable now, 
please ensure your child has a coat with them  
everyday as we do still go out at playtimes and 
lunchtimes in light rain. 

Rev Chris will be in school tomorrow to lead our 
Harvest Assembly. We have asked children to 
bring in a non-perishable food donation (tins, 
packets etc.). These items will be taken to Food for 
Thought, a local charity who give food parcels to 
those in need. 

Our Eco-council and School Learning Council have 
had their 1st meetings of the year. Our Eco-council 
are collecting finished pens and biros ready to be 
recycled. Each classroom has their own box, but 
there is also one in the front entrance for you to 
pop your donations in! Our School Learning  
Council have helped write our School                 

Improvement Plan and decided on their focus’ for 
the year ahead. All this information and the 
minutes of their meetings can be found in the 
‘Children’ section of our website. 

Just a reminder that the children are not in school 
this Friday. See page 2 for an offer of childcare 
from Harlequin for those requiring it. 



 

 
 

 

Harlequin will be running a holiday club here on 
our inset day - 27th September 2019. 

They will be open from 7.30am - 6.30pm. Parents 
do not need to be a regular Harlequin customer 
to attend that day, it can be a one off booking. 

However, they do need to be registered with 
them.  Children can attend a half day or a full 

day.  They will have planned activities, free 
choice and outside play available to all the      

children. Children aged 4-11 are welcome. For  
further information please email  

enquiries@hosc.co.uk  
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